
LES is participating in the Great Kindness Challenge the week of

January 24th-28th!

During this week, children will be making goals and keeping track

of acts of kindness they see throughout the school and perform.

We are taking the opportunity to discuss what it means to be kind

and how no small act of kindness is too small.  We celebrate the

impact we can make on someone else’s day and transform how

children view and treat others!  In the school, we will be keeping

track of every act of kindness on a small checklist and the kids

will be creating and thinking of their own!  Attached is a link for a

family kindness challenge for you to participate at home as well

and join in the positivity!

https://thegreatkindnesschallenge.com/familychecklist


